
 

 

 
17 June 2024 

Oliver Twist Performance 

8th July 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers                       

                                                                     

  

We are delighted to announce that the amazing M&M Theatrical Productions will be returning to 

Ashford CE with their latest classic literature production of Oliver Twist on Monday 8th July 2024. 

This is a brilliant opportunity for our pupils to experience the excitement of live theatre, whilst in 

school.                                                                               

 
Live theatre teaches children about the world; about history, about geography and about people 

and emotions. It can promote empathy and help youngsters to understand themselves and 

others. The enchanting Classic Literature Adaptations are presented in an easily digestible and 

interactive format, perfect for primary age pupils.  

In the past these productions have been an inspiring way to learn about the past, making history 

come alive whilst engaging the children in tales involving characters from many different social 

and cultural backgrounds. 

In order to provide this great experience, we need your support and are asking for a contribution 

of £2.50 per child via our online payment system Tucasi.   

As always, your contributions towards enrichment activities enable school to provide these great 

opportunities for our children to enjoy. Without donations, it is possible that future events may 

not be able to take place. 

We thank you in advance for your payment and contribution to this exciting performance.  

Kind regards, 
 

Mrs L Bailey 
Headteacher 


